

October 12, 2025
Pastor Trevor Jensen
Current Series: Fan the Flame:
Keep The Main Thing, The Main Thing
2 Tim 2:14-19

Welcome Visitors!

Nursery care is available during service, as well as Children's Church for 5 years to 5th grade.

Nursery and preschool-aged children are located in a playroom downstairs.

NOTE: Every 5th Sunday in a month is Family Worship Day and no childcare is provided.

The Wi-Fi code is: WelcomeGuest

Church Office Hours ~ Monday -Thursday 10AM to 1PM

If you would like to meet with one of the pastors, it does not need to be during office hours. Please email/text to schedule a time.

Pastor Trevor: trevor.jensen@cheneycc.org Pastor Stan: 509-607-5409

Deadline for bulletin announcements: If you have anything for the announcements please email, text or leave a note by **noon** on Wednesday.

Happenings This Week:

Monday: Holy Flame (Chapel-6:15pm)

Tuesday: Women's prayer time (Library-10am)

Tuesday: OCC prep for Christmas (Chapel-11am)

Wednesday: Men's prayer time (Library-10am)

Wednesday: AWANA (Fellowship Hall-6:30pm)

Thursday: Global Partners (Library-1pm)

Thursday: Women's Bible Study/Support (Library-3pm)

Thursday: Board of Directors Meeting (Fellowship Hall

6:30pm)

Friday: Men's Bible Study (Sanctuary Foyer-6am)

Prayer Initiative

Prayer is the believer's offensive weapon to combat our enemies of the world, the flesh and the devil.

Each Sunday, a team of caring people will be up front to pray with anyone who wants to come share their requests. Please feel free to come forward to pray alone or with one of our Prayer Team.

Bring your burdens, concerns, confusion and all other matters to God's throne room of GRACE.

AWANA is in need of adults who want to impact the next generation for Jesus. You will commit to 90 minutes a week to come and serve and laugh and play and pray and teach and watch our community's children grow in their relationship with God.

If you would like to learn how you can be a part of this amazing ministry to kids in our church and all of Cheney, please contact Smitty.smith@cheneycc.org or Mickey.smith@cheneycc.org or 509-235-8045.



Global Partners Highlight

Leif and Jami Gustafson are living and working in Central Asia with their three children, Anneka, Ella, and Ike. They are on work visas as teachers at an international school and are building relationship in neighboring countries as well as with local brothers and sisters, plus providing leadership to their organization's team in the area.

They have been invited to help lead some small groups to share God's word with unbelievers and are helping one group start their own new church plant this month. Their prayer is to see a movement of disciple makers among the unreached people groups of Central Asia as well as the Buryats of Siberia, among whom they lived and worked for 16 years.



Operation Christmas Child (OCC) Shoebox Campaign 2025 kicks off this week through Nov 16. Come grab a box from the stage after services and fill it according to the included instructions.

Be a part of bringing the Good News and great joy to children around the world.

If you want multiple boxes, there are some not yet built for easier transport. Contact Mickey 509-499-6447.



90th Birthday Celebration for Shirley Fischer!

CCC family is invited to an open house to rejoice with Shirley as she realizes another year of serving God. No gifts please. Cards appreciated.

WHEN: Saturday, Oct 18th, 1pm-4pm

WHERE: 35024 S Weisman Rd, Cheney, 99004 (East end of

Williams Lake)

For secure giving: Text the word **GIVE** to 509-904-0200.